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Schools are about to be out for the summer, and we are fast approaching the

summer holiday season although these are to an extent, shrouded in some

doubt as to whether those with booked flights can actually get away to their

chosen destination as there has been a lot of recent coverage about the

sheer number of delayed and cancelled flights. We sincerely hope that if you

have a holiday booked, that you manage to escape all the difficulties and get

away for a well-deserved break. 

Welcome to the Summer 2022 edition of Grin N Share It


